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UN CONVENTION ARTICLE 17: 

You have the right to get information that is important to your well-

being, from radio, newspapers, books, computers and other sources. 

Adults should make sure that the information you are getting is not 

harmful, and help you find and understand the information you need. 

 

Autumn Newsletter6 

                   Friday  20th November  2015 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Remembrance Service  

Year 6 led the whole school 

on Wednesday 11 November 

in remembrance of those who 

have died in wars across the 

world. It was a special 

occasion where they sang, 

read poetry by John McCrae 

and helped all of us think 

about those who gave their 

lives for us, often at a very 

young age. 

 

 

E-Safety 

Thank you to those parents 

and children who attended 

the E-safety workshop on 

Wednesday. We hope you 

found it useful and 

informative. Further 

information about keeping 

safe online can be found 

here: www.ceop.police.uk. If 

you were unable to attend, 

we have handouts from the 

session at the office. 

 

 

Enrichment days 

Several children have had the 

opportunity to attend 

additional sessions where 

they have learnt how to play 

badminton with coach Meg 

Brackley, attended art 

workshops at Pallant house as 

well as a session called 

Mysterious Manuscripts at 

Chichester Cathedral. 

Children really enjoyed these 

opportunities. Thanks to Mrs 

Buchan and Boxgrove Primary 

for their hard work in 

organising these. 

Stunning Starts 

 

Children are currently 

immersed in their topics with 

recent stunning starts such as 

the visit for Year 5 to the 

Planetarium and Year 1’s 

discovery of a mysterious 

spacecraft in the Forest 

School area next to the pond. 

Year 2 have visited Lewes 

castle, whilst Year 6 have 

dissected a sheep’s heart. 

These unusual and exciting 

opportunities help to bring the 

learning alive as part of the 

Cornerstones curriculum. 

 

Hot School Lunches 

 

If you have a child in Key 

Stage 1 who regularly has a 

packed lunch rather than a 

hot school lunch, please can 

you let Mrs Pitt in the office 

know, so we can update our 

orders. Thank you! 

 

Chartwells Christmas lunch 

will be on Thursday 17th 

December. Children in Key 

Stage 1 do not need to place 

an order.  For children in Key 

Stage 2, please place your 

order at 

www.mealselector.co.uk by 

Sunday 6th December 

 

Junior Road Safety Officers 

As part of the school travel 

plan, our ‘JRSOs’ will be 

working on a Parking Promise 

which we would like parents 

to sign up to, to keep children 

safe when they travel to and 

from school. More details to 

follow shortly. 

Can I please remind you that 

St Peter’s church do allow us 

to park in their car park for 

‘park and striding’. If you can 

find a few extra minutes in 

your day it would be really 

beneficial in terms of easing 

traffic congestion as well as 

great exercise! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Victorian Bible 

Thanks to Erin’s (Class 1) grandmother for the loan of her Victorian Bible. 

Children were really interested in it’s size (and weight- around 8kg!) as well as the amazing 

illustrations inside.  

 
 

 

 

 

Working With Others. 

We are currently working with the children on ‘disagreeing politely’ as a theme this term.  

This is a thread that teachers are planning for in the curriculum to allow children to challenge 

others thinking. This is especially useful when debating, discussing and developing higher 

order skills. We have also begun using WWO batons which recognises children who have been 

particularly good at ‘disagreeing politely’. If your child is the lucky recipient of a baton please 

talk to them about why it has been awarded, the skill that they have been working on and 

have a go at home…in a polite way! Further information can be found here:  

 

www.workingwithothers.org. 

 

WWO Champions:  Disagreeing Politely 

 

 13.11.15 20.11.15 

Reception Louie Faulkner Megan McGlone 

Year 1  Amelie Evans Lois Lee 

Year 2  Maya Skipper-Wallis Amelie Strang 

Year 3  Lilly-Belle Lamb Daisy Boo Chapman 

Year 4  Matilda Groves Erik Lee 

Year 5  Freddie Rustell Amelie Pullen 

Year 6  Callum Hale Scarlett Boswell 

 

 

We also hope to have some training for our mid-day meals team before the end of term in 

leading games at lunchtime to further develop WWO skills. 

 

 

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend, 

 

Kind regards 

 

Steve Jackson, Acting Headteacher 



Fortnightly Bible Verse 

 

 
Our theme this half-term in Collective Worship is Peace 

 
“Happy are those who work for peace; 

    God will call them his children!” 
 

Matthew 5:9 

 
 

 

 
 

We are interested in your Feedback. Please let us know your comments about 
this newsletter or any other aspect of school life by tearing off this slip and 

posting in the box outside the school office. 

 
CHILD(REN)’s NAME:……………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

CHILD’S CLASS:……………. 
 

Your Comments: 
 

 
 

 

YOUR NAME: ………………………………………………………………………………. 


